
GPO Meeting August 20, 2015 

 

Heather called the meeting to order and there were 6 present including staff member Melody Martell. 

Shelly read the minutes from the July meeting. 

Erin read the treasurer’s report.  Heather made the motion to accept the report and Shelly seconded it 

and motion passed. 

 

Old Business: 

Middle School Open House/Community Fair 

They were both a big success and a big Thank You to everyone who helped with donations and everyone 

who came and played Plinko with us 

Playground Balls 

Two dozen playground balls have arrived a week before school started. 

Bulletin Board 

GPO will have a bulletin board to help communicate with students and parents and it will be located 

outside guidance office.  Melody Martell will be updating that for us. 

New Business: 

Fundraising 

Malley’s Chocolates 

Middle School will do Malley’s fundraiser from November to December and delivery will be December 

15th.   

Smithies Sausage Sale 

The high School will sell sausage October to November.  It will be $3.99lb and offered in 4 flavors. 

Smithie Yard Signs  

We are in the process of creating a Smithie yard sign.   We are working with the WCSCC on the design 

and final cost. 

 



Smithie 5K 

We will be obtaining more information in September on how we can do this for our community and 

school district.  Erin made a motion to have a contest with our students on a name for our event and 

Stephanie seconded it and it passed.   

Winter Concession Stand 

GPO will take over the concession stand for GMS winter sports. 

Box Tops 

The student council will continue doing the box tops. 

 

We have a very exciting year started so please join us for our next meeting September 28th 6pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


